Subject Line: Welcome to Living the Called Life, Starting Thursday Night
Dear X,
We are very excited to begin PurposeWork’s Living the Called Life (LTCL) Spring 2025 workshop this Thursday night, Feb. 6 from 7-8:45 pm at Hill Country Bible Church in Lakeline located at 12124 Ranch Road 620 N. A map showing in detail where to enter can be found here.
Follow signs for the Family Entrance and enter the portico on the right side of the big Worship Center by 6:50 PM. Take the stairs or elevator to the second floor and head down the hall to Room 2.120 - Volunteer Central. NOTE: The doors to the building will lock at 7:15 for security reasons. Try to arrive prior to that, but if you are running late, you can text us at 512-507-6670 and we will have someone come let you in. 
When you arrive in the classroom, we’ll have you sign in, get your nametag, and collect your Experiencing God book by Henry Blackaby and Claude King (2021 edition), binder, and printed materials.  Be ready to begin class promptly at 7:00 PM. We’ll give you new handouts each week to add to your binder. During each week of the workshop, you’ll try to sit in the same small groups (cohorts) so that you can get to know people better. 
In this course, we pray you will see how God has given you unique talents, strengths, and passions to live out your masterpiece mission, further His kingdom and bring God glory. We are looking forward to meeting everyone! Please let us know if you have any questions.
Blessings,
Your Living the Called Life Trainers:
Becky Terry 
Craig Foster
Dori Eversmann
Laurena Gonzales

